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INSDIE THIS 
ISSUE 

     

Civic Club Meetings & Other Topics. 

Attention: We will meet in person at the HPD Substation on Nitida St. on 

10/8/2024 at 7:00PM. 

Remember: If you have information that you would like to share in the 

newsletter with the community members, please contact me.  

Email & Telephone/Voicemail: info@keswickplace-ramblewoodparkcc.org  

 713-730-9899 

 

Congratulations for yard of the month 

Mr.& Mrs. Joseph Charles 

 

 

 

Greetings Fellow Civic Club Members: By the time you receive this 

newsletter, we will have celebrated our annual national night out. I hope 

that you and your loved ones were able to attend. If you did not attend ,I 

hope that you were at least aware of the celebration and those of us who 

can will join in next year. This is one opportunity for each of us to meet new 

neighbors and enjoy time with others with whom we share a community. 

Just a bit of trivia for us all: National Night Out was started in the western 

suburbs of Philadelphia,Pennysylvania in 1984. The campaign concept was 

simply to encourage residents to turn on their porch lights , go outside and 

spend time with their neighbors and local police. Let’s continue to support 

and encourage each other and be neighborly.  Special appreciation to our 

City Councilwoman M. Castex Tatum and staff for our beautiful Night Out 

Flyer in English and Spanish. 

Kindly,President S.Leonard 

 Kindly, Pres S. Leonard. 

 

(1) keep our yard and surroundings free of clutter and spaces organized 

(2) keep the grass/yard foliage cut or  trimmed  

President’s Message 

 

Yard of the Month 

 

 
 

 Voter 
Information 
 The next election will 
be the Presidential 
Election. 

 It will be held on 
Tuesday November 5. 
Early voting will run 
from Monday, October 
21st through Friday 
,November 1st. Voting 
early allows us to avoid 
waiting in long lines . 
Seniors, Disabled 
voters, and some other 
groups have the option 
of voting by mail or 
curbside.  
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News You Can Use 
Upcoming Events 

Monthly Meeting: Please note that the Civic Club meeting for October 8, 2024 

will be held at the HPD Substation on Nitida at 7:00PM. If the Civic Club has your 

email address, you will receive a notice (reminder) a few days prior to the 

meeting. Please join us for important discussions. We need your input. 

Recycling Schedule 

 October 11,October 25, & November 8 

Please place your green recycling container on the right of way (the area 

between the sidewalk and the street), not in the street. City ordinance requires 

you to place your container on the right of way. 

Tree Waste: October is junk waste month. Junk waste will be collected on 

October 28,2024. 

For Your Information  
Crime Statistics for the month of September 2024: 

 Arson at 13700 Player on 9/1;Theft at 13300 Player on 9/17 

Senior Citizens Conference -Thursday,October 17 at The Kingdom 
Builders’ Center 6011 W.Orem (10:00 AM-3:30 PM) Call 346-643-0649 to 
register. 

Civic Club Dues 

Civic club dues are $60 per year. Please send a check or money order to 

Keswick Place -Ramblewood Park Civic Club,Inc. P.O. Box 450405 

,Houston, Texas 77245-0405,or visit website at www.keswickplace-

ramblewood parkcc.org to pay online using PayPal or Zelle. 

 

 

To get a 
better 
understan
ding of 
this call 
713-755-
6965.   
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